“Should the sage grouse be listed as an endangered species, Nevada’s way of life and our economic recovery statewide will be in jeopardy. Ranching, mining, and renewable energy -- the building blocks of Nevada’s economy -- will all be negatively impacted by such a designation,” said Senator Dean Heller. “Today’s meeting was a helpful step as the entire delegation works together to prevent this listing.”
